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Unit 1: 
Moi 

Unit 2: 
Les couleurs 

Unit 3: 
La jungle 

Unit 4: 
Tutti frutti 

Unit 5: 
Vive le sport 

Unit 6: 
La météo 

 Learn to greet others 
 Learn to say how 
they are 
 Learn how to ask and 
answer questions 
about names  
 Learn that French is 
spoken in France and 
elsewhere in the 
world 
 Discuss linguistic 
diversity within their 
class. 

 Learn the colours in 
French 
 Learn about games 
played in France e.g. 
La Pétanque. 

 

 Learn the names of 
some jungle animals 
 Recognise that some 
words occur in both 
English and French, 
although they may 
sound different. 
 Use numbers to count 
animals 
 Begin to use 
adjectives of size. 

 

 Learn the names of 
some fruits 
 Read descriptions 
 Write simple 
sentences to 
describe their own 
fruit kebab 
 Express likes and 
dislikes about fruit. 

 

 Learn the days of the 
week 
 Learn the names for 
some sports. 
 Learn to say what 
activities they play/ 
do on particular days. 
 Learn some poems 
and songs 
 Revise ‘Which is your 
favourite?’  
 Further option: 
revise likes/dislikes. 

 Learn the names and 
locations of some 
towns in France 
 Learn some phrases 
about the weather. 

 

Unit 7: 
Les monstres 

Unit 8 : 
Le calendrier des fêtes 

Unit 9: 
Les animaux 

Unit 10: 
Au marché 

Unit 11: 
Je suis le musicien 

Unit 12: 
À la mode 

 Learn the names for 
the main parts of the 
body  
 Revise numbers to 10 
 Use newly learnt 
vocabulary to 
describe themselves 
and others 
 Learn a traditional 
French song and 
dance. 

 Most pupils will learn 
the months and dates 
in French.  
 They will study a 
range of different 
festivals celebrated 
in French. 
 As this unit is 
planned for autumn 
term 2, part of the 
unit will be spent 
learning about 
Christmas traditions 
in France. 

 Learn the names for 
some pet animals 
 Learn to talk about 
their pets 
 Learn to write 
simple/complex 
sentences about 
their pets. 
 Learn animal songs. 

 

 Compare shopping in 
French markets with 
their own 
experiences 
 Learn names for 
vegetables in French 
 Learn how to buy 
some vegetables 
 + Extra lesson ideas 
and resources to 
explore healthy/ 
unhealthy foods 
based on ‘The very 
hungry caterpillar’. 

 Learn to say which 
instrument they play 
 Learn to focus on the 
rhythm in sentences  
 Use the language and 
structures to write a 
‘rap’. 

 

 Learn vocabulary for 
a range of clothes 
 Learn to say what 
they and others wear 
in different 
weathers/seasons. 

 

Learning Outcomes Overview: (N.B. Numbers, alphabet and classroom language are developed in each unit) 
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Unit 13: 

Ma famille 
Unit 14: 

On fait la fête 
Unit 15: 
Cher Zoo 

Unit 16: 
Le petit déjeuner 

Unit 17: 
Vive le temps libre 

Unit 18: 
À la plage 

 Learn to talk about 
their family 
 Give an oral 
presentation. 

 

 Learn how to ask and 
say when their 
birthday is in French 
 Find out about 
birthday 
celebrations in 
French. 

 Learn names for zoo 
animals 
 Learn and use some 
adjectives to describe 
zoo animals 
 Use past tenses to 
recount a zoo visit.  

 

 Develop their 
awareness of typical 
breakfast food and 
drink in France 
 Learn to order a 
range of food and 
drink 
 Learn to express and 
understand likes and 
dislikes with regard 
to food/drink 
 Learn to express and 
understand opinions. 

 Learn to talk about 
more hobbies 
 Learn to use the 
future tense 
 Design a poster about 
themselves.  

 

 Learn some nouns and 
verbs to describe a 
beach scene 
 Learn to read, 
understand and write 
instructions to create 
a beach scene 
 Learn how to order 
and pay for ice 
creams.   

Unit 19:  
Les portraits 

Unit 20:  
Les cadeaux 

Unit 21:  
Le carnaval des animaux 

Unit 22:  
Au café 

Unit 23 : 
Tour de France 

Unit 24:  
Destinations 

 Learn to describe 
themselves and other 
people 
 Use their developing 
language skills to 
understand clues in a 
guessing game 
 Write a paragraph 
about a famous 
person. 

 

 Learn some words 
for presents 
 Learn how to ask for 
presents and be able 
to say what they will 
buy for other family 
members. 
 Be able to thank 
someone for a gift 
and write gift tags, 
lists and letters. 
 Use their previous 
knowledge, in a new 
context, to speak, 
read and write about 
family hobbies.   

 Listen to a piece of 
music by a French 
composer 
 Learn new animal 
names 
 Learn about animal 
habitats 
 Learn how to design a 
poster in French 
 Read information 
texts – about a 
carnival, an email and a 
poster, + option to 
 Learn about animal 
noises in other 
cultures. 

 Learn to order a 
range of snacks and 
drinks 
 Understand and 
justify likes and 
dislikes 
 Learn to understand 
prices. 

 

 Learn about France, 
Paris and Le Tour de 
France. 
 Learn how to make an 
oral and written 
presentation in 
French. 

 

 Learn names of 
countries in French 
 Learn shape names 
 Learn to describe 
nationality, where 
they are from +the 
language they speak 
 Learn to describe 
holiday plans 
 Become more aware 
of stereotypes  
 Develop awareness of 
francophone 
countries 
 Explore other 
European languages. 

 

Learning Outcomes Overview: (N.B. Numbers, alphabet and classroom language are developed in each unit) 


